
Hi 

My name is Karin Axelsson and I am an educator at the public preschool in 

Högsby. 

Unfortunately, we have not been able to start up the public preschool due to 

Covid-19 but we are now making an attempt to start with outdoor atctivities 

while we wait to be able to be in our premises at Familjecentralen. 

 

You and your child/children up to 6 years of age are welcome to meet me here: 

I will be in Ruda 

on Mondays at 13.00-15.30 starting week 36 

See you at the playground by the square. 

I will be in Fågelfors 

on Tuesdays at 13.00-15.30 starting week 36 

See you at the playground in Kyrkogatan. 

I will be in Högsby 

on Wednesdays at 8.30-12.00 starting week 36 

See you at Rinken at Mötesplats Hanåsa 

 

You can come whenever you want during this time and you can stay for as long 

as you want to. If you want to, bring some snacks or a fruit. 

Follow our account on Instagram: oppnaforskolanpusselbiten 

to get information about changes and to keep up to date. 

Do you have friends who have small children at home? Talk to them about this 

and they might want to come as well. 

 

I hope we´ll see eachother! 

 

 


